
Bushfires

Our thoughts are with those affected by the intense bushfires that continue to burn through the Shires of Harvey and 
Waroona.

We particularly extend our heartfelt thoughts to those who have lost loved ones, homes and livestock, and to the teachers 
and staff at the schools in the area.

Finally, thank you to the heroes fighting the fires and assisting those who have been displaced as a result.

SSTUWA members who have been affected are advised to contact Member Assist on 1800 106 683 or 
enquiries@sstuwa.org.au if they have any queries during this time. If you would like to donate to the cause please visit 
http://www.appealswa.org.au/currentappeal.html
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